
I support the merger of XMSR Sirius.  They entered this business in good faith as separate

companies and competed with one another as well as with other (NAB) radio brodcasters.  Now, as a

stock holder in each company, along with being a subscriber to Sirius, I want this merger to go

forward and be approved.  This much delay is causing a lot of concern, especialy when I see what a

few elected officials have said:  "Take your time" and the NAB demands a hearing.  What, 15 months

is not enough time to voice objections? Well, when is enough, enough? Kevin Martin said in

December that a decision might come before the end of the year.  Now he says the end of June.

Come on, FCC, make a decision now!  Thank You.


